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This is so wrong. Its obvious to everyone that this government, like the 
last one, is just looking for a politically safe way to deal with a very 
difficult issue - what to do with nuclear waste.
 
We need transparency, inclusiveness, even a referendum about what 
we should do here.  Dont let the bastards get away with it. 
 
pete allsop 
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